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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

16 - 27 Swimming Scheme 

27 3rd Instalment for 5/6 
camp due 

27     Last day of Term 3 

 

OCTOBER 

 

14 Return to school 

          4th Instalment for 5/6  

          camp due 

23-24th   5/6 Camp  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents,  

As we head into the last week of term, I’d just like to say thank you to all of the stu-
dents for their hard work and to the teachers and staff for going the extra mile for 
children. This also includes a thank you to our dedicated band of volunteers who  
volunteer in the canteen, at the pub raffles and help out in and around the school. 
We couldn’t do it without you. 

Last Friday, many of our students were lucky enough to participate in a tennis work-
shop with ex-professional tennis player, Sam Groth. The children had a wonderful 
time brushing up on their skills and asking questions about Sam’s career. This week 
sees us finishing up the swimming program, with the children having a great time 
practicing the skills they learned last week. 

This Friday, year 5/6 will be holding a fundraising disco during lunch to help them 
with purchasing a departing gift for the school. There is a meal deal on offer for all 
students as part of the activities, with orders being taken for a sausage sandwich 
and a popper up until Thursday. There will also be other items on sale. If you missed 
the note that came home last week, please see the front office. 

This holidays the school has signed up to be a ‘Share our Space’ school.  We are 
encouraging families to come and use our grounds and the play equipment as they 
are enclosed within a safe and secure environment. We do ask that if you use our 
space during this time that you help to keep it beautiful, and use the bins that will be 
provided. If you see others not respecting the space, please contact the local author-
ities. There will also be a lot of works going on in the school grounds, with roofers 
replacing the roof on the administration building and the garage. In additional to this 
works there will be a team of painters paining  the inside and outside of various 
buildings. 

Last week teachers noted that a lot of children currently have head lice. They are 
definitely a nuisance and cause much distress to children and to parents. The school 
holidays are a perfect time to regularly check your child’s head and treat them, en-
suring we eliminate them altogether over the holidays. It is only if we all work togeth-
er that we can get on top of the problem. If you are unsure what they look like or the 
best ways to treat your child, please visit https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/
environment/headlice/Pages/treatment.aspx 

Finally, please don’t forget to check the lost property for jumpers etc. We have multi-
ple jumpers still unclaimed. Unclaimed jumpers will be taken to the opportunity shop 
this Friday. 

Have a safe and enjoyable holiday break. Students and teachers both return on 
Monday 14

th
 October. 

Have a great week everyone, 
 
Regards, 

Mrs Cathie Glennan 

Principal 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/Pages/treatment.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/environment/headlice/Pages/treatment.aspx


 

CANTEEN 
 

Canteen helpers:  
Wednesday September 25th: Mel & Sal. 
Monday October 14th: Rach, Kristi & Cathy C 
 

 

 
 
 Tennis Clinic  

 

                                   Swim Scheme 2019 
 

 
 

       BOAT AWARDS 
    
                       KB— Trent & Xaviar 
                   1B— Ella & Javin 
                   2/3— Taylor & Mya 
                   3/4— Indee & Aisha 
                  5/6— Sophie B & Sophie H 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 
 

   Liam in Kinder who turns 6 today 
 

Jetson in Year 1 who turns 7 on Tuesday. 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each 
week a fruit and vegetable box for our Friday raffles.  

BOMADERRY SWIMMING CLUB 
At Bomaderry Aquatic centre on Friday nights from October till March. Registration is 6pm, warm-ups  
6.15 – 6.30pm, Events commence 6.30pm. Distances are 16m—400m.  
All enquires to Anthony Janezic. Email Bomaderryswimclubpresident@gmail.com Mobile: 0438 676 628. 
 
NOWRA ATHLETICS CLUB 
Nowra Athletics Club Track & Field commenced on Wednesday 18th September at Shoalhaven High 
School at 6pm. There will be a registration on the 25th September along with a training/instruction com-
ponent where you can come along and learn some throwing, jumping and running techniques. Competi-
tion round kicks off in October. Each Wednesday night a variety of events is offered including sprints, 
middle distance track runs and long distance track events and in field high jump, long jump, triple jump, 
javelin, discus and shot out. Everyone is welcome– all ages, sizes, abilities and experience.  
For more information see Nowra Athletics Club website or face book page.  

SHOALHAVEN MARINERS BASEBALL  
Children aged 4—14 years are invited to try T-ball & Junior Baseball. Playing a range of games based 
around skills of hitting, catching, throwing and base running. This is a free event on FRIDAY 27TH  
SEPTEMBER 4 –6PM at ISON PARK BASEBALL FIELD, HILLCREST AVE SOUTH NOWRA. Please 
contact  Samantha Harbison 0472 713 114 

 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Starting Week 1 Term 4  on a Tuesday & Wednesday from 3:30—5:50 at  

Greenwell Point Public school. 

John Segol will be teaching lessons in guitar, vocal, drums and base.  

For more information please contact John on 0478845553 


